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Reservation Fee Schedule  
Once reservations are confirmed, a 50% deposit is due. Full payment is due 2 weeks prior to 

reservation dates. If payment is not received, your reservation will be cancelled. 

In addition to your deposit, a refundable reservation deposit of $100 is required for all reservations. 

This is to cover any incidentals but not limited to the following: wall tents, cots, bathrooms and shower 

houses. You may use your unit account for the refundable reservation deposit or bring a check payable 

to Aloha Council to the Service Center at 42 Puiwa Road, Honolulu, HI 96817 (checks will be held and 

deposited only if the unit fails check-out inspection).  If your unit passes check-out inspection and you 

submitted a check, you may pick up your check at the Service Center the following week after your 

reservation. 

Developed Campsites Capacity (per wall tent) Rental Period Rates 

Kilohana A (rental fees 
include wall tent with 3 
cots per tent) 

   

Tent 1 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 2 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 3 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 4 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 5 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 6 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 7 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 8 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 9 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 10 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 11 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 12 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 13 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 14 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 15 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 16 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

    

Entire Campsite 48 Weekend (F-Su) $240 

    

Kilohana B (rental fees 
include wall tent with 3 
cots per tent) 

   

    

Tent 1 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 2 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 3 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 4 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 5 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 6 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 7 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 8 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 9 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 10 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 
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Tent 11 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 12 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 13 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

Tent 14 3 Weekend (F-Su) $20 

    

Entire Campsite 42 Weekend (F-Su) $195 

    

Primitive Campsites 
(platforms, NO wall tents) 

Capacity (per platforms) Rental Period Rates 

Paina A (rental includes 9 
platforms) 

Up to 9 tents (based on a 4-
man sized tent on each 
platform) 

Weekend (F-Su) $50 

Paina B (rental includes 12 
platforms) 

Up to 12 tents (based on a 
4-man sized tent on each 
platform) 

Weekend (F-Su) $75 

Imaka (rental includes 8 
platforms) + plus ground 
space for 2 additional tents 

Up to 8 tents (based on a 4-
man sized tent on each 
platform) 
 
2 additional tents on the 
ground (based on an 8-man 
sized tent) 

Weekend (F-Su) $60 

    

Primitive Campsites (no 
platforms or wall tents) 

Capacity (based on a 4-man 
sized tent) 

Rental Period Rates 

Aloha Aina A Up to 8 tents Weekend (F-Su) $25 

Aloha Aina B Up to 8 tents Weekend (F-Su) $25 

Akoakoa Up to 12 tents Weekend (F-Su) $50 

Paki’i Luna A Up to 8 tents Weekend (F-Su) $25 

Paki’i Luna B Up to 8 tents Weekend (F-Su) $25 

Paki’i A Up to 10 tents Weekend (F-Su) $50 

Paki’i B Up to 10 tents Weekend (F-Su) $50 

Moku La’au A Up to 12 tents Weekend (F-Su) $50 

Moku La’au B Up to 12 tents Weekend (F-Su) $50 

Po’o Huku Up to 12 tents  Weekend (F-Su) $50 

    

Pavilions Capacity Rental Period Rates 

Aloha Pavilion Up to 30 people Weekend (F-Su) $50 

Handicraft Pavilion Up to 75 people Weekend (F-Su) $100 

    

Fire Bowl/Fire Barrels Capacity Rental Period Rates 

Fire Bowl (units are 
required to provide their 
own fire wood/supplies) 

Up to 150 people Per 3 hours $10 

Fire barrels (units are 
required to provide their 
own fire wood/supplies) 

NA Anytime, coordinate with 
Ranger/Campmaster 

FREE 

 


